

President Swart Ave, Empangeni, 3880 9

23

035 772 7740

035 772 7331

info@zululandremedialcentre.co.za

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za

Zululand Remedial Centre

8 February 2023

Dear Parents / Guardians,

February is the month of love.

We, at Zululand Remedial Centre, believe in looking after the

community and one of the most important outreaches we support is our local SPÇA. The SPCA plays an integral part in our community, and they rely solely on the community for donations and funds. Every learner, parent and family member is thus encouraged to bring a donation to the school to help the SPCA.

Please donate the following items:

- Dog/cat dry food
- Dog/cat tin food

If a donation is made on or before 14 February 2023, your child may wear free civvies (pink / red / black / white) on Valentine's Day, 14 of February.

This is by far one of our biggest projects, please support it.



Regards,

DF Millin

PRINCIPAL